
 

 
We want Camden to be a safe, strong and equal place for everyone 
who lives, works and studies here. We should all be able to live our 
lives free from any form of abuse, discrimination, or harassment. 
 
By working together and treating each other with respect and 
kindness, we can all make sure there is no place for hate in Camden.  
 
Our care and support workers are here to help and have the right to 
feel safe at work.  
 

We will not tolerate the verbal or physical abuse, intimidation or 
harassment of our care workers. 

 
If this happens: 

• care workers may leave the home they’re working in immediately 

• the perpetrator’s care and support may be suspended or removed. 

 
We record all incidents of abuse and report to the police where 
necessary. 
 

We all have the right to be treated with dignity and respect. 
If you are experiencing any abuse, or you know someone who is, 

please don’t suffer in silence.  

Please report the abuse so we can support you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reporting Abuse 

If you are a care worker 

please speak to your 

employer. 

If you are a Camden 

resident please call the 

Council on  

020 7974 4444 

There is no place for hate in Camden 


